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Objection to Proposed Housing Development - Brooklands Farm

| am writing to object to the development at Brooklands Farm. Precious Farmland should not be used for house
building. The loss of prime agricultural farmland in the current political climate shows complete lack of foresight and
once lost cannot be recovered.

Brooklands Farm is also a much needed greenfield site providing biodiversity and sanctuary for wildlife.

Current services in Whitstable cannot cope with traffic, policing, water supply, drainage, road maintenance etc and
these needs must be addressed before adding further housing to the area.

Please lodge this email as an official objection to the plans for house building at Brooklands Farm.

Sarah Worth
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